

NOV 0 8 2016

Charles R. Spies Clark Hill PLC 601 Pennsylvania Avenue NW North Building, Suite 1000 Washington, DC 20004

> RE: MUR 7139 Maryland USA

Dear Mr. Spies:

This is in response to your email dated November 8, 2016, requesting an extension to respond to the complaint filed in the above-noted matter. After considering the circumstances presented in your letter, the Office of General Counsel has granted your request. Your client's response will be due on or before November 14, 2016.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 202-694-1547.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal Complaints Examination and

Legal Administration